
I wish to object to the preferred development option for the following reasons: 
•The development will ruin the character of Grappenhall and surrounding areas 
• the development will have a detrimental effect on the wildlife including endangered species (I have witnessed 
bats flying in my garden) 
• I believe that the plans are far too ambitious and will not ease congestion 
•I am heartbroken to learn that the Trans Pennine trail could be turned into a road/bus route. I spend many days 
with my family walking on this trail and it is one of very few safe places that my children can roam freely. 
•I chose to move to Grappenhall for the peaceful village location, not to live in an ugly concrete city 
•Pollution and flooding issues 

Regards 




